NOTICE OF VACANCIES
 
Katie Flowers Endowment
Board of Directors

Your Library. Your Community. Your Chance to Make a Difference. 

The Katie Flowers Endowment (KFE) is seeking applicants interested
in serving on its Board of Directors. The KFE is the fundraising organization for the Forest Lodge Library, a joint library of the Towns of Cable and Namakagon.

You will be joining KFE at an exciting time! You will be working together on a team to make the expansion of your library a reality. We are nearly two thirds of the way to our fundraising target. A final push this year to build awareness and raise funds means we can begin construction on the library expansion in 2025.  

The one year term of service will commence in July 2024 upon appointment by the Forest Lodge Library Board of Trustees. The individual serving will be eligible to serve a second one year term.
 
The role of Director is vital to the success of the library and its plans to expand. In particular, we are looking for enthusiastic individuals willing to lend a hand wherever needed to make our library expansion happen. This can include, but not limited to, assisting with event planning and/or day of volunteering, grant writing, marketing, preparing the Book House to move to its new location, and providing input on future fundraising activities.

Interested persons are asked to send an email or a letter of interest to:
The Forest Lodge Library
Attn: Amanda Westlund / Director
P O BOX 176
Cable, WI 54821
Or send to awestlund@cable.wislib.org
 
Posting date: 5/24/2024


